
 

 

December 6, 2021 (Updated April 28, 2022) 
For Immediate Release - Notice of Vacancy 

 
 

Measure K Oversight Committee 
 

President of the Board of Supervisors Don Horsley announced that applications are 

being accepted for an appointment to the Measure K Oversight Committee. There will be 

one (1) vacancy on the Committee effective October 1, 2022: 

 
One (1) representative from District 5 

 
Any interested County resident from the above district is encouraged to apply. To find 

out if you are in District 5, please go to https://bos.smcgov.org/ and enter your address into 

the map on that page under the section “Find Your District”. 

This ten-member committee is required to annually review the audit of the Measure K 

sales tax funds to ensure transparency of the Board of Supervisors approved expenditures. 

Deadline for receipt of application is Friday, July 29, 2022 at 5 p.m. Applications can 

be obtained from Sherry Golestan, Deputy Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, 400 County 

Center, Redwood City, sgolestan@smcgov.org or by calling (650) 363-4609.  Applications are 

also available on-line at the County website: https://bnc.smcgov.org/vacancies 

For information about this commission, contact Roberto Manchia, Liaison, at  

rmanchia@smcgov.org (650) 363-4597. For information about this release contact Sherry 

Golestan, Deputy Clerk of the Board, at sgolestan@smcgov.org (650) 363-4609. 
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